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18 March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 10 New College Pontefract Taster Day - Thursday 21 March 2024 
 
I am excited to inform you that your child has successfully signed up for the Year 10 Taster Day at New 
College Pontefract on Thursday 21 March 2024. Students will experience the college first hand, and 
will be able to start making informed choices about their future.  
 
To start the day, students will receive a welcome from the Vice Principal, Neil Mumby, and the Principal, 
Vicky Marks. They will then experience four subject sessions, which they will have already selected in 
advance of the day. The fifth session of the day will be a Pathway to Progression Tutorial, which will 
focus on the different career options available, and the steps to take to achieve them. 
 
Students are not required to wear school uniform, but are reminded that they are representing The 
King’s School and must wear appropriate non-uniform clothing, ensuring that their attire is modest (e.g. 
no revealing clothing such as crop tops etc.). Students are advised to bring a pen. 
 
Lunch will be provided by the college, but if students would like to purchase refreshments at break, they 
will require some money. 
 
To encourage students to be independent and self-efficient, students are required to meet at New 
College’s Sports Hall at 8:45am, where The King’s School staff will register them and distribute 
timetables. The day will end at approximately 2:20pm; students are required to make their own way 
home.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs E Phelan  
Assistant Headteacher  
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